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Carols and Cocoa 2018! 

By: Valeska J. Simmonds Site Supervisor 

A Very Big Thank You to all of the FDE ESE staff children and 

parents for making our PNO Carols and Cocoa a big success!  

There is nothing more joyful in the world then the sounds of children  

singing and laughing . It is truly what makes the holidays special. 

It is hard to believe that we celebrated 

our 12th year of this event and we are l 

Looking forward to celebraƟng   

another 12 years as well!  

December is  a month filled with wonder and surprise. 

What adds to the excitement is our December Birthday 

children. It is indeed a special month to be born into and  

my staff and I want to wish each of our December 

Birthdays a very Happy Birthday with many more to come!  

This months birthday stars  are  Aubrey Rasmussen,  Abby 

Buls, Zoey Benjamin, Geneviève Spicer , Will Kiefer, Landon Bleckley, Piper 

GulleƩ, Willow Hubbs, Samantha Blume,  Will Ellingwood and Abby ValenƟne! We hope your 

day is filled with joy and happiness at this special Ɵme of year.  HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 

Happy Birthday to You and You!! 

By Charlsie Krauss, Assistant Site Supervisor 


